
Update: ATM robbery in Tsolo  
 
The PSA is deeply concerned about a recent criminal incident near the FNB branch in Tsolo, in which 
individuals were targeted in an alleged ATM-related robbery involving multiple suspects. The PSA can 
confirm that some of our members were directly affected by this traumatic event. The PSA stands in full 
solidarity with them and extends heartfelt support and concern to all those impacted. 
 
The PSA strongly encourage all members and the broader public to remain especially vigilant when using 
ATMs or conducting financial transactions, particularly around pay dates, when such incidents tend to 
increase. Personal safety should always come first. 
 
To affected PSA members, the PSA urges you to seek professional support through your department’s 
Employee Assistance Programme (EAP) or other available mental health resources. Experiencing or 
witnessing a robbery can be deeply traumatic, and no one should have to deal with its impact alone. 
 
The PSA remain committed to providing assistance and support to our members during this time. Your 
well-being remains the PSA’s priority. 
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